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PRESS RELEASE

PEC-G 2025 SCHOLARSHIP – FEDERATIVE REPUBLIC OF BRAZIL

The Embassy of the Federative Republic of Brazil is informing that the selection process for the 2026 edition of the Student Agreement Programme (PEC-G) and the Portuguese as a Foreign Language Programme (PEC-PLE) has been launched.

The Undergraduate Student Exchange Programme (PEC-G) 2025 offers international students free places to pursue a full undergraduate degree in Brazil, in all fields of study, with no cost or entrance exams. 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR OBTAINING A SCHOLARSHIP

· Be citizens of Saint Lucia;
·   Not be a Brazilian and not be born to Brazilian parents; 
·   Be at least 18 years old by the date defined in the Call Notice;
·   Have completed or about to complete secondary education (high school);
·   Have a general secondary education average at least 60% (C);
·   Meet the Portuguese language requirements, according to the rules of the Call Notice;
·   Prove sufficient funds to afford your stay in Brazil. All applicants must have a sponsor who can send funds to cover the student’s expenses in Brazil. The sponsor could be a member of your family or a government agency in your country, for example; and
·   Commit to returning to your country upon graduation.

The online application form for  this scholarship can be accessed via web link: https://www.gov.br/mre/pt-br/assuntos/cultura-e-educacao/temas-educacionais/programas-de-estudo-para-estrangeiros/pec-g/processo-seletivo#edital 
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Should you have any queries, or require assistance with application for this programme, please contact Mrs. Chantel Mathurin-Pamphile, at telephone number 468-4567 or email  address chantel.phamphile@govt.lc.

The deadline to apply for this scholarship is Friday, July 25, 2025.
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